
 

Homework
Homework and spelling tasks will be 

sent out on Friday, with homework being 
returned on Wednesday at the latest. 

Reading books will be going home each 
day and the children are expected to 

bring them back into school with them 
every morning. The expectation is that 

the children read everyday at home and 
with an adult at least three times a 

week.

The term ahead - Autumn 2 in Year 4
Welcome back! We hope you had a restful holiday and are ready for the exciting 
term ahead! In English we will be working on analysing and writing poetry, as well 
as creating our own adventure stories and news reports. In reading, we will be 
continuing our studies on the text “Young, gifted and black” 
looking at the impact people from various cultures and 
backgrounds have had on the world. In IPC we are working on 
our “Temples, Tombs and Treasures” topic, where the children 
will be learning about life in the ancient civilizations of Egypt 
and Sumer. In maths, the children will be learning about 
Measure, Area, Multiplication and Division. 

Weekly time table 
PE Days:
Asher-Smith: Monday and Friday
Henry: Monday and Wednesday
Brunel: Wednesday and Friday

Wednesday:
Homework due into school

Friday:
Homework sent home:

on; 
Monday Asher Smith
Monday and Thursday Brunel
Monday and Thur

This Term’s Trip

Our trip to The British Museum, in 
London, is now confirmed. We will be 

going on Tuesday 12th December, 
taking a tour of the museum, focusing 

on life in Ancient Egypt.  

Year 4 Multiplication Test

At the beginning of 
the Summer Term all 
children will be taking 

part in a national 
Multiplication Test 

online at school. The 
children will be tested 

on all times tables 
from 0-12. So, we are 

asking all 
parents/carers to 

support their child at 
home to practise and 

learn their times 
tables. 

Coming soon: Breakfast 
at the Spanish café!

In Spanish our unit for this 
term is, 
‘Desayuno en el café’ 
(Breakfast in the café). 
Later in the term, we 
will be enjoying ordering  
drinks and food from a 
Spanish class café.

Date: November 2023

Uniform


